
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 2/21/2014 1:04:24 PM
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Thanks!

Liza - it is always my pleasure. I have to say from a personal perspective, I'm thrilled that you will be staying on 
at SED. I believe you and Denise will work very well together and you can both leam from each other. On a 
personal level, you are nice, smart, thoughtful - among the many other attributes that make you a catch ! Things 
will look up for you here in the social arena. It just takes some time.

March 7 works for me.

---- Original Message-----
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. lmailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2014 12:57 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Thanks!

Brian,

Thanks for joining me for lunch yesterday. It was good seeing you. Would be nice to do it again soon.

Have a nice weekend,

Liza
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